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The Permanent Council held a special meeting to consider the Avian influenza.
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Following an introduction by Ambassador Izben C. Williams, Permanent Representative of Saint Kitts and Nevis and Chair of the Permanent Council, the Council heard presentations on the Avian influenza and its impact on the Americas by Dr. Carissa Etienne, Assistant Director of the Pan American Health Organization (PAHO); Dr. Katherine Bliss, Policy Advisor for Environmental Health Issues in the U.S. Department of State’s Office of International Health Affairs; and Mr. Carlos Echeverria, Strategic Alliances Manager for the Inter-American Institute for Cooperation on Agriculture (IICA).

The Council took note of the presentations made by the special guests and the observations made by delegations.
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�.	Statements and comments by the delegations may be found in the verbatim minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1523/05.
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